
August 15th - August 31st 2015

The Committee has met several times and has 
produced a draft outline structure and timetable of 
the next Festival.   It's been decided that it will be 
held during the last two weeks of August 2015.   
Yes, it seems a long way off but there's much to do 
between now and then.
 
As always, the Festival will include a wide but 
ambitious programme to cater for all tastes.   There 
will be some old favourites like the Art Exhibition, 
Music Concerts and the Scarecrow Competion but 
we also have some new ideas.
 
However, we can't do it on our own.    It's a village 
event so this is where you come in.   Please let us 
know if you can offer help with either the planning 
of events or helping hands on the day.
 
Whether it's making a cake, putting out chairs, 
taking money at the door, distributing leaflets, 
putting up signs, providing raffle prizes or helping 
to organise a whole event your support would be 
very much appreciated.
 
Whatever you can do you'll be welcomed with 
enormous relief and open arms.   Please phone or 
email me and I'll compile a list of people we can 
contact when the time comes.
 
We'll be giving you more information about the 
Festival as soon as the details are firmed up and we 
know how many volunteers we can rely on.
 
Please, please contact me by clicking here .   The 
more the merrier.   Thank you.
 
Sue Tait

 

http://www.littleham-landcross.org.uk/Contacts/eMailershtmlv5.php?source=Arts+%26+Music+Festival&referrer=/Contacts/Contactshtmlv5.php
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